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March 24, 2009 
 
 
 
The Honorable Mike Kelly 
Alaska House of Representatives 
State Capital Building 
Juneau, AK 99801-1185 
 
Reference: HB 185 
 
Dear Representative Kelly: 
 
As a board member of Associated Building Contractors, Inc., Alaska Chapter, and vice 
president of a general contracting firm that employs more than 80 Alaskans, I support House Bill 
185 and government neutrality in contracting.   
 
Thank you for sponsoring HB185. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
Dave DeRoberts 
Vice President 


